
APD ALERT 

 
 

Retirement of the Purchase Order (PRCH) System 
 

The purpose of this alert is to announce the retirement of the Purchase 

Order (PRCH) System.  PRCH is no longer available for any purpose other 

than viewing historical data.  Inquiry capability will be available until mid-

March for invoice tracking.  At that time a final history run will be loaded to 

optical storage for audit purposes. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this Alert, please contact Jean Zurface 

at jean.zurface@ars.usda.gov. 
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